Mississippi Missing and Unidentified Persons ( MMUP)

We started the original site which was a forum based site in 2009, and
moved into this site in 2018.

Having been in Missing persons groups since 2001 we saw a need for a
Mississippi site, as there were very few missing and unidentified that we
knew of.

We get cases from Law Enforcement & Families of the missing &
Coroners..

We research for articles on the missing and unidentified, we then post
those cases on the site.

If there is a case on the site that has been resolved, please let us know at
mmup.info@gmail.com and we will mark them as located or Identified.

We are not Law Enforcement . We are not a 501C group.We do not ask for
money. We do this to help keep the cases in the publics eye, and hopefully
a lead will come in on one of those cases.

If you have a tip, we will be glad to send it in for you. Just E-mail us at the
E-mail above.

If you have a missing, please E-mail us at the E-mail above.

We will NOT call the families of the missing, so please don’t ask.We give
our phone number ONLY out to Law Enforcement and Coroners.

Thank You for visiting our site and feel free to share the link. MMUP.info.
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